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Gunnebo Industrier Holding AB’s main shareholders initiate
a review of strategic options

Gunnebo Industrier Holding AB today announces that the main shareholders, advised by Segulah Advisor AB,
have decided to initiate a review of strategic options with regards to their holding in Gunnebo Industrier Holding AB.

To assist them in this process the main shareholders have appointed Nomura International Plc as financial advisor.
Any questions regarding the strategic review should be addressed to Nomura International Plc (Mikael Dahl,
Head of Nordic Investment Banking) or Segulah Advisor AB (Sebastian Ehrnrooth, Managing Partner).

Gunnebo Industrier Holding AB will announce the outcome of the strategic review once the process has been
finalised.
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